
 
LEGAL NOTICE 

 
 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
AUDITING SERVICES 

 
 

The Mechanicville Housing Authority (MHA) is soliciting proposals for a Single Audit (A-133) for its 
RAD/PBV & Section 8 HCVP Programs for two (2) base years commencing with the FYE 2023, with three 
(3) subsequent one-year option periods should the MHA Board of Commissioners elect to renew.   

Proposals must be in strict accordance with the specifications cited in the Request for Proposal, copies of
which are available at the MHA, 2 Harris Avenue, Suite 1, Mechanicville, NY 12118 or through email at 
jenzien@mechanicvillehousing.org. 
 
Proposals are due no later than Tuesday, November 28, 2023 by 2:00 p.m. in the MHA Office at the 
above address. No changes in proposals will be accepted after that time, except for clarifications or 
corrections requested by the MHA.  It is the Bidder’s responsibility to confirm that the MHA has received
his or her proposal by the due date and time.   
 
Section 3 business concerns, minority- and/or women-owned businesses are encouraged to submit 
proposals. 
 
John A. Enzien, Executive Director 
Mechanicville Housing Authority 
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